
The following locations will be permanently closed to thru-traffic and the asphalt adjacent to 
the crossing will be removed: 

     S 23rd St (DOT #850982V)  
Cypress St (DOT #) 
Alley intersection with Cypress, north of the railroad crossing 
Olive St (DOT #850986X) 
Hemlock St (DOT #850991U) 
Alley intersection with Woodland Ave, west of the railroad crossing 
 

  
The following locations will receive curb extensions to accommodate the new gate system.  Barrier median may be added 
within the centerline of the road to reduce the risk of vehicles crossing into the opposing lane to avoid gates: 

S 25th St (DOT #850983C)  
Wilson Ave (DOT #) 
S 28th St (DOT #850987E)  
Catalpa St (DOT #850989T)  
Woodland Ave (DOT #850992B)  
Hale Ave (DOT #850995W) 
Greenwood Ave (DOT #850998S)  

 

Questions, comments or concerns; please contact: 
 
Jeff Brown 
Engineer Manager 
Metro Codes & Regulations 
444 S 5th St, 2nd Fl 
Louisville, KY 40202 
502-574-3420 
Jeffrey.brown@louisvilleky.gov 
 
       2/21/14 


